
From: Katrina Sataki  
Sent: Wednesday, July 25, 2018 
To: Cherine Chalaby; Goran Marby; Lise Fuhr; Byron Holland 

 
Subject: Ratification of the Amended Charter of the Customer Standing Committee 

  
Dear Cherine, Göran, Lise, and Byron, 

We are pleased to inform you that at their respective meetings on 27 June 2018, both the ccNSO and 

GNSO Councils unanimously ratified the amendments to the Charter of the Customer Standing 

Committee, as proposed by the CSC Charter Review Team following a consultation process that included 

a public comment period from 1 April until 11 June 2018 of the Review Team’s Final Report and 

proposed Amendments to the CSC Charter. It is our understanding that, as a result of the Amended 

Charter being ratified by both the ccNSO and GNSO Councils, the amended Charter has become 

effective on 6 July 2018, the date the ccNSO Council decision became effective. For your reference, we 

have included the amended Charter as ratified, along with the resolutions of approval from our 

respective Councils. 

In addition, we would like inform you that the CSC Charter Review, as required under section 17.3 of the 

ICANN Bylaws, has been concluded. 

On behalf of the GNSO Council - Heather Forrest, Chair 

On behalf of the ccNSO Council - Katrina Sataki, Chair 

  

 


